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I am writing to express my concern with and opposition to the proposed amendment 

to SB 85. If passed with this amendment, Oregon would fail to address the many 

public health, environmental, animal welfare, and other effects Oregonians faces 

from other versions of factory farms, such as mega-dairies and cow feed lots. SB 85 

needs to be passed as it was originally introduced. 


